
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday 23rd May 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good afternoon everyone, 
 

And just like that it’s half term! We’ve had a few short weeks this term so far, but it 
really has flown by! 

 
This week Gray class spent time making flower art. 

 
We had the GCSE Options evening for our Y9 parents, thank-you to those that were 

able to join us. There are some exciting times ahead for these students – if you 
have any questions, please let you child’s class teacher know. We’ve offered 

options subjects for the last 4/5 years and it’s always amazing to hear to variety in 
the children’s choices! 

 
We’ve had yet more exams – well done to those sitting them this week, English 

Language, English Literature and GCSE Computer Science – big exams! 
 

We’ve noticed a few students arriving without healthy options in their lunchboxes 
this week. We totally understand how restrictive diets can be, but where possible 

we always encourage some healthy choices. If you’d like support with getting more 
flexibility with food and expanding your child’s dietary preferences, please get in 

touch with the FLOs or your children class teacher – they can liaise with our onsite 
clinicians to provide some advice and guidance. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student stars 
Care 

Harry A – for clearing away other’s plates from the table in the refectory. 
 

Thrive 
Tristrum C - for transitioned with his peers for travel training to the sensory 

garden, walking all the way there and back 
 

Grow 
Tome R - for being a great friend and sharing with his peers 

 
Strive 

Adrian E - for adapting to changes so brilliantly this week and for communication 
his needs clearly 

Eli and Thomas in Sissay for both scoring 5/5 on their RE true or false quizzes! 
 

Wishing you all the best half term! 
See you in a week, 

Adam 


